
Miss Senior Virginia (Marcella Ragano) Visits Loudoun County VFW Post 1177 

 

On August 7, 2024, Miss Senior Virginia Marcella Ragano, visited Loudoun County VFW Post 1177. 
Ray Delpesche (VFW Post 1177 Commander) gave her a tour of the facility and she spoke with other 
members. Prior to the opening of the monthly membership meeting, she addressed the Post 
membership and thanked all members for their service.  

 

 

 

 

 


